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This is unconstitutional against the US Constitution and Oregon Constitution. Plus a 

rag tag amount of rules will be hard to follow and I cringe to think people will leave 

their guns in the car as moms demand action suggested last year. Cars are stolen in 

Oregon frequently. The safest place to be for my children is in a area that law abiding 

citizens with additional licensing will carry guns. Do not create gun free zones as that 

is putting a target on our families.  


